
September 2021 

Packer Tailgate Party! 

 

Sep 

20th 

4P 
Monday September 20th!  

Don’t forget to put your name into 

the drawing for great Packer 

themed prizes!  

Also, make sure to wear your Packer best as 

you could possibly win a BEST DRESSED 

SURPRISE  

We will supply the brats, chips, drinks and a 

dessert.  

 

Be sure to sign up by September 16th so you 

don’t miss out on all of the fun!  

Please check out the monthly calendar to see all of our regularly scheduled 

activities.  

Location: 

Front 

parking 

lot  



S E P T E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

Coffee and Doughnuts TO GO!  

8:30 am Friday September 24th  

Nicole and Julie will be hosting Coffee and doughnuts to 

go! Be sure to stop by to say “HI” and meet me (Nicole). 

We will have Dunkin doughnuts Coffee and doughnuts. 

We will even be sure to have pumpkin spice creamer.  

National Drink Beer Day!  

3:00 PM Tuesday September 28th  

If its your thing; stop under the portico starting 

at 3:00 PM and enjoy a cold one. We will have a 

snack for you as well.  

There will be a variety of beers on hand for you 

to choose from.  

Parkside Tuesday BINGO resumes September 7th at 7:00 PM. All participants 

must wear a mask, per CDC guidelines. BINGO cards are $1.00 each. All   

monies collected are paid out as prizes. You will play 10 games, five regular, 

and four special with the final game being a blackout game. Hope to see you 

there!  

Unfortunately, we had to cancel the Birthday Bash event last month. We are hoping 

to reschedule again. Please keep an eye out for more information in the future.  



Hello! Nicole here! I thought I would share a little 

about myself with all of you. I am married and live in Waterloo with my 

husband and our two rescue fur babies.  

I have one son who is 22 years old. He and his high school sweetheart 

are going to have my first grandbaby at the end of October, and I am 

beyond excited to meet this little girl! I grew up with brothers and had a 

son, so a girl is going to be a whole new experience for me.  

I also wanted to share with everyone how special the month of 

September is to me. I am a 5-year ovarian cancer survivor as of 

February 2021! So, with September being National Ovarian Cancer 

Awareness month I thought I would share a little with all of you about 

this and myself.  

Teal is the color for ovarian cancer awareness. Lucky for me it was  

already my favorite color before being diagnosed. You will see me in teal 

almost every day. I buy all things teal. My husband even painted our 

bedroom floor teal when we bought our house!   

We are going to put together a little spot in the library with some pins, 

bracelets, and information for everyone. Starting September 7th, please 

come by and check it out. Take what you like and learn a little bit about 

ovarian cancer and its symptoms.  

If you ever want to know more about my story, 

please feel free to stop by my office and just ask. 

I will gladly share. I also have dog treats here in 

my office for your fur babies. Please bring them 

Did you  know September is National Ovarian 

Cancer Awareness Month?!  


